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Hartsfield-Jackson announces scheduled website maintenance  

 

 

ATLANTA – Hartsfield-Jackson Atlanta International Airport’s primary website, www.atlanta-airport.com, 

and its mobile website, www.iFlyATL.com, will be unavailable for several hours early Sunday due to 

planned maintenance. Users will not have access to the website from 11:30 p.m. Saturday, April 27 until 

5 a.m. Sunday, April 28. 

 

Travelers can access flight information by visiting their respective air carrier’s web page. For flight delay 

information, please visit the FAA website: www.fly.faa.gov/flyfaa/usmap.jsp . 

 

The maintenance is being performed during off-peak hours and should have minimal customer impact. 

 

### 

 

Hartsfield-Jackson Atlanta International Airport 

Hartsfield-Jackson is the world’s busiest airport, serving more than 95 million passengers annually with 

nonstop service to 160 U.S. destinations and nearly 70 international destinations in more than 45 

countries. The Airport is a frequent recipient of awards of excellence for concessions, operations, 

architectural engineering and construction - including the 2011 Global and North American Airport 



Efficiency Excellence Award from the Air Transport Research Society (for more information, go to 

www.atrsworld.org). It is undergoing $6 billion-plus in capital improvements, which include a new, 

energy-efficient rental car center; a new, 12-gate international terminal (for more information, go to 

www.atlanta-airport.com/internationalterminal/;and aesthetic and functional upgrades to its 

concourses, people movers and parking services. For more information, go to www.atlanta-airport.com. 

Check out the Airport’s YouTube channel by visiting http://www.youtube.com/AtlantaHartsfield, and 

become a fan on Facebook. 

 


